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 SAMS Relocating to Pillbox Medical 

 Los Santos (City Hall)  -- Last night (12/28/22), tragedy  struck when explosions rocked Eclipse 
 Medical Center. The facility was evacuated by Emergency Services as the situation with the 
 facility worsened, and the injured were rushed to treatment at Sandy Shores Medical. At this 
 time, the cause of this disaster is uncertain - Authorities are currently investigating what could 
 have caused this tragic occurrence. At this time, we have no further updates on this 
 investigation. 

 With Eclipse Medical Center no longer operable, the San Andreas Medical Services (with 
 Surgeon General Maggie McCormick at the helm) have now relocated to Pillbox Medical. This 
 facility will now serve as the major trauma center of the State of San Andreas, where the 
 doctors, nurses, EMS, and other SAMS staff will continue to offer medical treatment to any and 
 all who need it. The Governor will be working with the Legislative Branch to enact amendments 
 to any legislation necessary to make this transfer as seamless as possible. 

 While these events are tragic, the State of San Andreas will always bounce back - Bigger and 
 stronger than ever. 
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